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There was an error on the previous newsletter. Please disregard the dates and 
times listed in the previous newsletter for the upcoming events. 
 

 

Several of our Sustaining Members are set up to 
assist the legal community electronically.  Please 
reach out to them with your needs.  

 Kim Tindall & Associates, A Magna Legal Service Company 

 Texas Medical Legal Consultants, LLC 

 Lexitas 

 Preferred Counsel 
 Veritext 
 Blend Document Technologies 

 Hill Country Litigation Services 

 L.O.R.R. (Law & Order Record Retrieval) 
 Capitol Services 

 County Records.com 

 The Legal Connection  

 

 

SAPA is proud to Spotlight Our Sustaining Member 

Veritext Legal Solutions 

In our May 2023 Newsletter 
 

 



   

 

  

  



  

Veritext Legal Solutions 

515 Congress Avenue, Suite 1700 

Austin, Texas 78701 

(800) 497-0277 
 

 

Please support SAPA Sustaining Members.   

With their support, we are able to hold awesome 
CLE Seminars and monthly CLE luncheons                

 

 

* * * Membership Renewal Time * * *  

We value our members and look forward to seeing everyone at our events 
throughout 2023.  



The SAPA Board of Directors has the following positions: 

 

President-Elect 

Secretary 

Treasurer 

Parliamentarian 

NALA Liaison 

Student Liaison 

Newsletter Director 

Membership Director 

Education/Mentor Director 

Public Relations Director 

Technology Director 

 

Nominations from the floor will be taken at the April 
Luncheon.  If you would like to nominate yourself for a 
position on the Board, please submit your candidacy 
statement to presidentelect@saparalegal.org by April 14, 
2023.  
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Brent De La Paz 

Law Office of Brent De La Paz 



  

  



Register  

 

 

 

   

 

Paralegal Division – District 5 

I want to begin by personally extending my THANKS to each of you! I appreciate your trust in 

me to serve as your Director for the 2023-2025 term. It is my honor, and I will do my best to 

represent you. The Paralegal Division Board will be meeting on June 9-10, 2023, in Dallas. If 

you have any questions or suggestions that you would like for me to take to the Board, please 

send them to me at District5@txpd.org. 

Second, we are seeking Sub-Chairs to assist with D5’s leadership for the 2023-2024 year! There 

is a role for everyone – no matter how behind the scenes or active you would like to be in D5. 

The Sub-Chair positions available are: 

 ·         Online CLE 
 ·         District CLE 
 ·         Elections 
 ·         Membership 
 ·         Pro-Bono 
 ·         Professional Development 
 ·         Publications 

If you are interested and would like to step up, please reach out to me by phone at (210) 803-

3089 or email at District5@txpd.org. Thank you for your continued support and below are some 

additional announcements. 

PARALEGAL DIVISION MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS 
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It is that time of year again! Online renewals are taking place now for current PD members 

whose membership expires on May 31, 2023. Don’t delay and renew today at www.txpd.org. 
Please note that Active and Associate members are required to: (i) obtain at least 6 hours of CLE, 

1 hour of which must be legal ethics (2 hours can be self-study) between June 1, 2022 and May 

31, 2023, in order to renew for 2023-2024; and (ii) document the required CLE prior to 

completing the online membership renewal application by accessing the “Manage My CLE 

Records” page on the PD website. 

TAPS 2023 – Scholarship Application IS Now Available 

The Paralegal Division will be awarding up to two (2) educational scholarships for the three-day 

registration fee. This is to attend the “I Spy CLE – TAPS 2023” seminar on September 27-29, 

2023, in Frisco. Scholarship Application Deadline is July 14, 2023! The scholarship 

application can be found HERE. 

VolunteerS NEEDED FOR PRO BONO PROJECT 

The San Antonio Legal Services Association (SALSA) is seeking paralegal volunteers to assist 

with the Don’t Bully Me (DBM) Project. The purpose of the DBM Project is to bridge the gap 

between targets of bullying, their families, and the civil legal system across Texas. Volunteers 

will assist in the intake process and can be located anywhere in Texas. Comprehensive training is 

provided. If you are interested in volunteering, please fill out a volunteer form 

at:  https://www.sa-lsa.org/volunteerform/. 

Please contact me with any questions, suggestions, or ideas at: District5@txpd.org. 

Respectfully, 

Pearl Garza 

District 5 Director 

* * * UP COMING EVENTS * * * 

SAPA Board of Director's Meeting 

June 7, 2023 at 6:30 p.m.  

Location: TBD 
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SAPA OUT IN THE COMMUNITY 

Pro Bono Opportunity with San Antonio Legal Services Association 
(SALSA) 

I am Priscilla Nash the Treasurer for SAPA and I volunteer with 
SALSA in the intake process with the “Don’t Bully Me Project” and 
they are currently looking for more volunteers.  Please take time to 
read below and click on the link to sign up.  If you have any 
questions about this program, please reach out to me at 
treasurer@saparalegal.org and I will be happy to answer any 
questions you may have.  

San Antonio Legal Services Association (SALSA) is seeking 
paralegal volunteers to assist with its Pro Bono program aimed at 
stopping serious bullying and cyberbullying of children all across 
Texas. SALSA is partnered with the David's Legacy Foundation to 
conduct intake with parents statewide and refer appropriate cases 
to volunteer attorneys as part of its "Don't Bully Me" (DBM) project. 
Volunteers will assist in the intake process by discussing issues 
with parents and determining if cases should be referred for pro 
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bono placement. Volunteers can be located anywhere in Texas and 
will receive comprehensive training.  If you are interested to assist 
in this important project, please fill out a volunteer form 
here:  https://www.sa-lsa.org/volunteerform/ 
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Register for NALA Study Group  
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* * Paralegal Positions * * *  

If you are looking to make a move or just want to checkout new opportunities, see our JOB 

BOARD. 

 

San Antonio Paralegal Association 

 

Legal Assistant/Paralegal 

Watkins & Shattles, PLLC - San 

Antonio, TX 

Full-time 

Posted: Mar 29, 2023 

Salary: $45,000.00 - 

$52,000.00 Annually 

Application Deadline: N/A 

 

Case Manager (Paralegal) 

Juris Medicus, LLC - San Antonio, 

TX 

Full-time 

Posted: Mar 16, 2023 

Application Deadline: N/A 

View More Jobs 

 
 

 

SAPA Job Board  
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The State Bar of Texas Paralegal Division is accepting Membership Applications 
on-line.  
 
Online applications can be processed with payment options by check or money 
order (made payable to the Paralegal Division) or by credit card using an 
American Express, Visa, or Master Card. If paying by check, mail your check 
along with a copy of your membership application to Paralegal Division, P. O. Box 
19163, Amarillo, TX  79114.  Application payments are non-refundable.  



 Important - Active and Associate members must provide your supervising 
attorney's bar number when asked for during the application process, so 
please have it available before beginning. 

 We strongly suggest you apply via a computer that has print capability so 
you can print your application for your records. 

Once you start the application process, be aware that periods of inactivity greater 
than 20 minutes will cause your online session to time out and require that you 
start over, so be sure to have any required information available before you begin. 
Click to Apply Online    

 

 

 

REMINDERS: 

 We are now accepting payments via the Cash App.  
o Just use the Cash tag: $SAParalegal21 
o Registration for luncheon is still required. 

 Would you like SAPA to recognize one of our members for their 
accomplishments? If you ever have something that you want us to share; 
news, events, feedback, a member you would like to recognize or an article 
that you enjoyed, I would be happy to review your entries at 
Newsletter@saparalegal.org. 

 Do not forget to renew your membership and encourage the Paralegals in 
your life to join SAPA or renew their memberships if they have not yet, as 
well. 2020 is going to be a great year to be a member of SAPA and you do 
not want to miss it!  

 
 

 

 

 

   

 

https://saparalegal.org/EmailTracker/LinkTracker.ashx?linkAndRecipientCode=MoBwycCc8hBK209PhyqayYlCqp1R1AeRAKK7o7wNiiIzeWtabTOOFD3CPP8HEdj%2fcUMytKvP4hDn1dKqubstxAjKe5N7YQPSpyvl50mnBz4%3d
mailto:Newsletter@saparalegal.org


   

 

 


